Ronald Browder, Director of Environmental Health Phone: 510.567.6777 Fax: 510.337.9135

September 7, 2022

Dr. Victoria Travis, Plan Liaison

Alameda MED-Project LLC

4096 Piedmont Avenue, Unit 174

Oakland, CA 94611-5221

NOTICE OF DETERMINATION

MED-Project document entitled, "A Product Stewardship Plan for Unwanted Medicine from Households, Alameda County, California" dated June 29, 2022; Revised August 31, 2022

Dear Dr. Travis,

The Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (Department) reviewed the August 31, 2022 MED-Project document entitled "Product Stewardship Program Plan (Plan) for Unwanted Medicine from Households" (the "Plan"), a revision of the original Med-Project product stewardship plan dated June 29, 2022, submitted previously to the Department. This plan, which proposes to continue to collect and dispose of all consumer-generated covered drugs from households within Alameda County as specified in the Alameda County Safe Drug Disposal Ordinance and Regulations, is an update of the original Plan dated January 30, 2015 and approved on February 23, 2015. This update is the second update in compliance with the Alameda County Ordinance 6.53.050 (B)(4)

The August 31, 2022 Plan is APPROVED.

The Plan approval date is September 7, 2022.

The reporting period is from January 1 to December 31 of each year. The first Annual report is due on or before March 1, 2023. Subsequent Annual Reports are due March 1 of each year.

Signed: 1907-2022

Ronald Browder, Director Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

Health Care Services Agency